
To licensed clergy, those holding PtO, LLMs and Licensed Lay Workers in the Diocese of 

Salisbury 

 

16 September 2020 

 

Dear sisters and brothers 

 

Just before one used to press the button to send a MailChimp letter, a cartoon appeared 

showing a big red button, a hand poised over it and drops of sweat falling as if to ask, ‘are 

you really sure?’   However much I feel I am sure before the button is pressed, I often have 

a nagging feeling that something isn’t quite right and yesterday was no exception.  And 

yesterday the nagging feeling was well based because, amongst everything else, I omitted 

to refer to the Admission of Licensed Lay Ministers that is taking place in the cathedral 

during Evensong at 4.30pm on Sunday the 27 September.  I apologise to the LLMs for that 

omission and seek now to put it right. 

 

Those to be admitted as LLMs are: 

  

Karen Gomm 

Portland 

  

Tony King 

Radipole and Melcombe Regis 

 

We are also going to welcome three LLMs who are transferring into the diocese: 

  

Katy Carter 

Harnham 

  

Keith Hamilton 

Broughton Gifford, Great Chalfield and Holt St Katharine 

  

Caroline McMeiken 

Dorchester and the Winterbournes 

  

Please pray for them as they prepare to join the ministry team of our diocese. 
 

+Nicholas Sarum 


